
Email from Programme Officer 

To representors 

Date 20 May 2022 

 

This communication is addressed to representors who submitted comments (‘representations’) at 
the most recent stage of this exercise.  I am now able to provide additional information about 
progress towards hearing dates and related timetable issues. 
 
Inspector Mark Dakeyne has been appointed to carry out the examination of the Plan and you may 
recall that he was also engaged for the previous exercise which was adopted in early 2019. 
 
Original representations and a list of representors may be viewed via document SDPR09 in the 
following webpage, and that page also contains other documents submitted by the Council for the 
purpose of this examination: 
Local plan partial review (2011-2031) – Wyre Council 
 
Going forward, I shall use the related Examination webpage to keep representors and other 
observers informed of latest news and new documents arising as the examination progresses, 
supplementing these with more direct contact where appropriate.  However, I would recommend 
that you make a note to have occasional reviews of the Examination webpage.  I am presently in the 
process of having this page updated and this will include the two documents issued today and now 
included with this email for your information. 
 
It is not my intention to summarise the content of the new documents, but you will see the 
expectation to hold related hearings between 27-29 September 2022, with a possible reserve date of 
the 30th.  Further details will be available alongside production of the Matters Issues and Questions 
which I expect to circulate by 24 June.  This June circulation will include details of anticipated 
participants for the hearings – if you have a current intention to participate please could I ask you 
to confirm this to me, ideally by Friday 10 June.  I would also welcome confirmation of your ability, 
or otherwise, to attend in person and which individual(s) will be present. 
 
The hearings will also be open to observers in the usual way and if you are aware of team members 
who wish to attend in this capacity a brief note would be appreciated to assist my 
preparations.  Additionally, if someone else is now dealing with this Examination on your behalf I 
would be grateful if you would forward on this email appropriately and let me have details of a new 
contact point. 
 
Thank you – please feel welcome to contact me if further information is required, although note that 
I’m likely to be engaged on other tasks during the week commencing Monday 23 May. 
 
 
Tony 
 
Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
 

https://www.wyre.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-partial-review-2011-2031-1/5

